
         

 

 

October 28, 2015  

Environmental organizations applaud Ahousaht Chiefs’ Moratorium on Industrial 

Logging in Clayoquot Sound 

The Ahousaht Chiefs have announced a “Moratorium on Industrial Logging in Clayoquot Sound,” as a result of 

their community land use visioning process. Friends of Clayoquot Sound, Greenpeace Canada, Sierra Club BC, 

Wilderness Committee and ForestEthics Solutions congratulate the chiefs and community for this wonderful 

demonstration of leadership in Clayoquot Sound’s globally important rainforests. The majority of Clayoquot’s 

intact ancient temperate rainforest valleys are in Ahousaht Territory. 

The environmental organizations are calling on the BC government to fully support the Ahousaht land use 

visioning process, reconciliation process and all necessary steps to enable the vision of the Ahousaht for the 

future of the rainforest in their territory.  
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Today’s press release from the Maaqutusiis Hahoulthee Stewardship Society can be found here: 

https://www.facebook.com/mhssabc/posts/1025507267481001?fref=nf&pnref=story 

https://www.facebook.com/mhssabc/posts/1025507267481001?fref=nf&pnref=story

